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HIGH STANDARDS, HIGH ASPIRATIONS, HIGH EXPECTATIONS 

4th April 2025 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer  

Welcome to Bristol Metropolitan Academy 

I am delighted that you have chosen Bristol Metropolitan Academy for the continuation of your child's education. This can be 
an exciting but also a daunting time and we wanted to reach out to say an initial “Hello” and to let you know a little about what 
will be happening over the next couple of months. 

All information required will be found on the ‘Year 6 Transition’ section of the Bristol Metropolitan Academy Website  

Much of the information there currently is for last year but will give you a flavour of what is to come if you want to get an early 
look.  Further information will be added and updated over the coming months so please check back periodically.  

Save The Date: Our Year 6 transition day, which would give your child an opportunity to come into the school, will take place 
on: Wednesday 2nd July 2025.  

Transition information evening for parents/carers will also be held on Wednesday 2nd July 2025 at 6pm. This will give you 
the opportunity to hear from me (briefly) and, most importantly, other key member of staff such as your child’s Heads of 
House, Senior Leaders and the Transition Leader, Miss Lucie Morrish. This would also provide an opportunity for you to ask 
some questions.  

This year’s summer school will be held on the 18th and 19th August 2025. This is a fantastic opportunity for students to come 
to the school over the summer and spend some time seeing how a day at the school would feel. It also gives students a 
chance to make some new friends and explore the building.  
 
Further information about transition day, transition evening and summer school will be sent in due course.  
 
We look forward to seeing you all soon and, in the meantime, wish you a happy and successful remainder of Term 4 in Year 
6. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Kris Bridgeman 

Head of School 
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